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John Horowitz



Boston, MA Marcus & Millichap has promoted John Horowitz to Northeast division manager.
Horowitz, a first vice president, most recently served as district manager.

“A proven leader in the Northeast for over a decade, John is the ideal person to take the helm and
steer this expanding division to new territory,” said J.D. Parker, executive vice president and
COO-Eastern division. “His eagerness to mentor the next generation of industry leaders with a
steady focus on client service further highlights his dedication to reinforcing the foundation of our
firm. By providing the necessary guidance and attention to detail, he plays an essential role in
extending investment opportunities in every segment of the market to our clients.”

Horowitz joined Marcus & Millichap in 2006 and was promoted to regional manager in 2010, vice
president in 2015, first vice president in 2019, and district manager in 2020. He holds a B.A. from
Tufts University and a J.D. from Fordham University School of Law.
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